
 DECOMMISSIONING 

SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION

The San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station  

Community Engagement Panel  

is holding its first meeting on March 25th.  

Come learn more about the process to decommission the  

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station.  

Tuesday, March 25  
6:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

San Clemente Community Center  
100 N. Calle Seville  

San Clemente

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

For more information visit

www.SONGScommunity.com


